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BRAUNSTON WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

At our March meeting there was a gocd attendance of members and friends to see
Mrs, Ruth Robinson d=monstrate Sweet Making. This proved to be very interesting and
we were able to sample many delightful sweets.

The darts team won their match at *the Thea tsheaf and now go into the semi-finals.
This match will be @Hm%mﬁ at Darls Bartor on Monday March 2Lth.

On Tuesday April 1st at th Village Centre Mr, G.T. Gibson will be tallting on th
"Study of the Stars', Emsumﬁm and friends most welcome.

BRAUNSTON TWINNING ASSCCIATION

Bvents taking vlace in Quincy-Voisgins in the near Tuture - Folk Festival 26th & 27th
April  Motor Car Rally 8th June Youth Festival 1hth & 15th Jurne

If you are considering a visit to France; you would be very welcome to taice part in

any of these activitiesas Accommodation could be arranged.
Contact M. Philipe Joly Tel, 010 33 16 OCL 065, The Mairie, 77860, Quincy-Voisins,

France.

The Agsociation is hoiding a Fashi
Hall, Tickets price £1 available
Dorothy Perkins.

gwQm1>11uwuﬁgmwmwuaewaWm<MHkum
ibrary or The School. Clothes by

The visit in May by a party from Quincy-Voisirnse Tharik you for the offers of
accommodation already received, any further orffers to Mrs. Webb in The Library or
Mr, Thrower at the School,. Algso forms are now available for anyone wanting to arrange

a Holiday House Exchange.

BRAUNSTON PARISH COUNCII

Refuse Oor»mOﬁwwMEmmmmme;tw Changes from lst April, 1986

Due to re-~arrangements, the collection in Braunston wiil commence approximately 1% hours
later than at present. Barbar Helliwell.
HYPERCALCAEMIA The Coffee Morning held in the Village Centre on March Lth raised
ﬂhowo for dbm Infantile Hypercalcaemia Foundation. b further £22 worth of cards

was sold in aid of the charity. Very many thanis %o everyone for their help, support

and generosity on this and previous occasions,

MASTERMIND 16th March: Many Mastermind enthusiasts will have seen this prrogramme,
JEAN HOSSAIN, the daughter of our Editor, appeared and against fierce competition gained

a second wnliace. I am told that around 7,000 people apply to tale part in the
programme and I am sure that rwk who know Jean will want to convey heartiest
congratulationg through the Village Newsheet, Jecan Wootten.

BRAUNSTON GUIDES AND BROWNIES thank all who gupported and helped to meke the recent
Junble Sale such a success.

VILLAGE NOT

e e s Rainfall in February 2% .Smm
Up to 24th March Sl o 6mm
Our older citizens may remember learning poem: by heart, one of these "The Inchcape
Rocl!" had the lines ;wm felt ﬁﬁr cheering power of Spring
It made hi uwmrwoq it made him sing"
3 o

though the pirate had no kindly wﬂo:c?wm in his head.

cther seascn,
aks of cheerful

However, the flowers of mwdws@ are more warmly weicomed than thosa
The sight of a clump of snowdrops or crocuses anrd later of daffodils
days coming and we realize that vinter has retreated.

a
e

Bumble and honey bees are buzzing round crocus blooms gathering pollen and nectars
Beekeepers hava found that a hard winter is better for keeping bees than a miid one
as they may be tempted to leave their hive in a slightly warmer spell and succumb

to a snmap of cold and dampe. A Dbitterly cold winter keeps them in nibernation.

Will contributors for the MAY issue please hand their contibutions on or before

APRIL 2lst, Would thev 33&03 their names nand telerhone numbers which will bhe useful

if the Editor wishes t2 raise some cuestions,
DUNCAN A. GALLIR ?o:or% o)

Iz o
.. Telo Rugby 690200
Alston House, 51 High Street, Braunston. ° G2y



